








 

 

February 26, 2025 
 
 
Ms. Jie Shao, Principal Planner 
Charlotte County 
Community Development Department 
18400 Murdock Circle 
Port Charlotte, FL 33948 
 
 
Subject: Charlotte 25-1ESR  
 
 
Dear Ms. Shao:  
 
 
The Southwest Florida Water Management District (District) has reviewed the 
proposed amendment. We are not forwarding any comments for consideration. 
 
We appreciate this opportunity to participate in the review process. If you have any 
questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
(352) 269-6937 or james.golden@watermatters.org. 
 
  
Sincerely,  
 

 
James J. Golden, AICP  
Senior Planner  
 
 
JG  
cc: Barbara Powell, DOC 

 

mailto:james.golden@watermatters.org




Caution – This email originated from outside of our organization
Please do not open any attachments or click on any links from unknown sources or unexpected email.

     Report Suspicious     ‌

From: DiGruttolo, Laura
To: Shao, Jie
Cc: DCPexter@Commerce.fl.gov; Conservation Planning Services; Schad, Morgan
Subject: FWC’s Comments on Charlotte County 25-01ESR (PAL-24-05)
Date: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 3:55:12 PM

Good Afternoon
 
Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission (FWC) staff reviewed the proposed
comprehensive plan amendment in accordance with Chapter 163.3184(3), Florida Statutes. We
have no comments, recommendations, or objections related to listed species and their habitat or
other fish and wildlife resources to offer on this amendment.
 
FWC staff appreciates the opportunity to review this project. Please send any requests for further
information to ConservationPlanningServices@MyFWC.com.
 
Sincerely,
 
Laura DiGruttolo
Land Use Planning Program Supervisor
Office of Conservation Planning Services
Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission
1875 Orange Avenue East
Tallahassee, FL 32311
(850) 728-5147
 
Charlotte County 25-01ESR_60962
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